Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Gary Hiltunen <arunner@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 7:20 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

As residents of Chester/Lake Almanor my wife and | are opposed to Water Board recommendation in the EIR.

In this time of rising yearly average temperatures and lower lake water levels the boards actions are reckless and
dangerous to the health of the lake.

We suggest the Water Board develope a different plan that protects the lake from future damage!

Gary and Linda Hiltunen



